
Groton Little League

Meeting of January 19, 2021


The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.


Present were: Miranda Brudzinski, Danielle Daniels, Doug Dickey, Jessica Donnel, Nathan 
Krekeler, Annmarie Nix, Ray Nix, Pat Peterson, Katie Trask


Presidents Report:  Winter Clinic was discussed. We don’t have enough volunteers signed up to 
safely run it and registration is low. The pros and cons of holding winter clinic, re-arranging age 
groups, asking for more volunteers, and cancelling all together was discussed. 


It was proposed that we give the parents til next Wednesday to gather more coaches for winter 
clinic.  The board will meet after to discuss and make a final decision on whether to hold winter 
clinic


A motion to cancel winter clinic and make baseball free in the spring was made.  Motion by Ray 
Nix, seconded by Pat Peterson. Motion was withdrawn. 


A motion to wait a week and extend registration for coaches/volunteers and to reconvene next 
week and make a final decision was made. Motion made by Miranda Brudzinski, seconded by 
Nathan Krekeler.  Motion passed.


Equipment Manager Report: It was noted that Ed Ehrata will be stepping down as equipment 
manager since he has received a change of duty station from the Navy.


The meeting was adjourned at 7:49 pm.


